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To:  Redistribution Committee for Victoria 
Re:  Comments on suggestions – Victorian federal redistribution 
 
 

Dear Committee members, 
 

The Australian Greens Victoria (“the Greens”) thank the Redistribution Committee for the 
opportunity to comment on suggestions for 2020/21 Victorian redistribution. While there are 
many good suggestions for how the Committee can meet its requirements to add an additional 
division to Victoria while keeping all electorates within their elector tolerances, we would like to 
focus our comments on the submissions that have made proposals that relate to the public 
housing community of interest recommendations we made in our original submission to the 
Committee on October 16. 
 

Inner South 
 

A number of submissions  have made similar recommendations to the Greens in redrawing the 1

boundaries of Macnamara to include all of South Yarra and Prahran west of Williams Rd. We 
warmly welcome these submissions, as they all would achieve the Greens proposal of uniting 
the community of interest of high density public housing communities of South Yarra, Prahran, 
Windsor, South Melbourne, Albert Park and St Kilda within the same electorate. These 
submissions have similarly suggested that Higgins incorporate either the whole or the majority 
of the sections of the City of Glen Eira currently within Macnamara to offset the loss of Prahran 
and South Yarra. 
 

While different submitters have argued for slight deviations from the Williams Rd/Hotham St 
boundary in order to ensure that Macnamara stays within projected elector tolerances, the 
Greens maintain our preference for retaining the section of St Kilda East within the City of Port 
Phillip to ensure that that local government area remains entirely within the Division of 
Macnamara. 
 

Inner North 
 

A number of submissions  have suggested boundary changes to the reverse effect of those 2

above, seeking to further split the public housing communities of Melbourne’s inner north across 
electorates by moving the suburb of Kensington into the Division of Maribyrnong. As we noted in 
our submission, there is a very strong shared community interest between public housing 
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Hook (S99), Justin Lamond (S101) 
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